
 
Statement of Qualifications 

Notice of Extension 

To ensure that respondents have enough time to prepare a thoughtful RFQ response, the Village 
will be granting a two-week extension for submissions. The new deadline to submit a statement 
of qualification is now Friday, February 28, 2020 at 5:00PM CST.  
  
Also, due to the volume of respondent questions, the Village will be posting the consolidated 
Q&A response on Wednesday, February 12. 2020.  
 
The consolidated Q&A response will be published here: 
https://villageofbedfordpark.com/government/public-agenda-posting/ 
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